
 

Our school is taking part next week!! 

Mr Campbell or another staff member will be at the Community Hall each 

morning at 8.40am for anyone who wants to walk or wheel with them. 

We will keep track on the Sustrans website of how many children walk and 

wheel so that we may possibly win some prizes!!! 

We will have a timetable for each class to have a turn to bring their 

bike/scooter to school during the Big Walk and Wheel. 

 

Year 1/2 Monday 27th March 
Year 2/3 Wednesday 22nd March 
Year 3/4 Thursday 23rd March 
Year 5/6 Tuesday 28th March 

Year 6/7 Friday 24th March 
 

*If you bring your bike/scooter to school any day during the Big Walk and 

Wheel fortnight please park it on the grass area outside Mrs Harper’s office. 


